
Year 5 English Overview 

Year 5 Term 1 Term 2 Term 3 Term 4 Term 5 Term 6 

 
Books 
and 
Writing 
genres 

Way Home 
Diary entry 
Writing in role 
 

Street Child 
Notes 
Setting description 
Writing in role 
Poem 
Book review 
 
 
 
   
 
 

Treason 
Diary entry 
Writing in role 
Persuasive writing    

Treason 
Diary entry 
Writing in role 
Persuasive writing  
recount 

The Egyptian Echo 
Newspaper report 
Advert 
Diary entry 
Non-chronological 
report 
instructions 
 
  

Journey to the River 
Sea 
Advert 
Persuasive writing 
Non-chronological 
report 
 

Reading Weekly Comprehensions 

Topic 
links 

UK city study - London Crime and Punishment Tudors Tudors Egyptians South America 

Spellings Words with endings 
that sound like 
/shuhs/ spelt with –
cious 
Conscious 
Vicious 
Delicious 
 
Words with endings 
that sound like 
/shuhs/ spelt with –
tious or –ious 
Ambitious 
Cautious 
Anxious 
 

Words with ‘silent’ 
letters 
Yacht 
Guarantee 
Doubt 
Lamb 
Debt 
Thumb 
 
Modal verbs 
Can 
Could 
May 
Might 
Must 
 

Creating nouns using –
ity suffix 
Community  
Curiosity 
Ability 
Activity 
 
Creating nouns using –
ness suffix 
Happiness 
Madness 
Silliness 
Foolishness 
 
Creating nouns using –
ship suffix 
Membership 

Words with an /or/ 
sound spelt ‘or’ 
Forty 
Category 
According 
Opportunity 
 
Words with /or/ 
sound spelt ‘au’ 
Restaurant 
Pause 
Cause 
Author 
 
Convert nouns or 
adjectives into verbs 
using the suffix –ate 

Words containing the 
letter string ‘ough’ 
Thorough 
Though 
Although 
Dough 
Through 
Enough 
Plough 
Bought 
 
Adverbials of time 
Immediately 
Eventually 
Yesterday 
Tomorrow 
Finally 

Unstressed vowels in 
polysyllabic words 
Definite 
Secretary 
Dictionary 
Familiar 
 
Adding verb prefixes 
de- and re- 
Deflate 
Deform 
Recycle 
Rebuild 
 
Adding verb prefix 
over- 
Overthrow 
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Words with the short 
vowel sound /i/ spelt 
with y 
Occupy 
Rhyme 
Apply 
Cycle 
 
Homophones and 
near homophones 
Past 
Passed 
Aisle 
Isle 
Farther 
Father 
Heard 
Herd 
 
 

Words ending in 
‘ment’ 
Equipment 
Environment 
Government 
Parliament 
 
Adverbs of possibility 
and frequency 
Frequently 
Certainly 
Often 
Perhaps 
 
Statutory spelling 
challenge words 
Vegetable 
Vehicle 
Bruise 
Soldier 
Stomach 
Recommend 
Leisure 
Privilege 
Occur 
Neighbour  
 
 
 

Ownership 
Partnership 
 
Homophones and 
near homophones 
Stationary 
Stationery 
Wary 
Weary 
Who’s  
Whose 
Alter 
Altar 
Bridal 
Bridle 
Principle 
Principal 
Profit 
Prophet 
Desert 
Dessert 
 
 
 

Communicate 
Pollinate 
Captivate 
Activate 
 
Convert nouns or 
adjectives into verbs 
using the suffix –ise 
Criticise 
Advertise 
Socialise 
Visualise 
 
Convert nouns or 
adjectives into verbs 
using the suffix –ify 
Amplify 
Solidify 
Notify 
Classify 
 
Convert nouns or 
adjectives into verbs 
using the suffix –en 
Brighten 
Flatten 
Mistaken 
Straighten 
 
 

 
Adverbials of place 
Nearby 
Everywhere 
Inside 
Outside 
Behind 
 
Words with an /ear/ 
sound spelt ‘ere’ 
Sincere 
Interfere 
Persevere 
Atmosphere 
 
Statutory Spelling 
Challenge words 
Amateur 
Ancient 
Bargain 
Muscle 
Queue 
Recognise 
Twelfth 
Profession 
Develop 
Harass  
 
 

Overturn 
Overreact 
Overpaid 
 
Convert nouns or 
verbs into adjectives 
using suffix –ful 
Boastful 
Faithful 
Thankful 
Beautiful  
 
Convert nouns or 
verbs into adjectives 
using suffix –ive 
Attractive 
Creative 
Assertive 
Appreciative 
 
Convert nouns or 
verbs into adjectives 
using suffix –al 
Musical 
Political 
Accidental 
Mathematical 
 
 


